
Could you spare some time 
to volunteer with us?

CoGS are a group of parents and 
teachers who help provide additional 
resources for learning and play that 

the school could not otherwise afford.
We’re looking for volunteers to help 
at our fundraising events which take 

place throughout the year. 

If you’re interested please email 
volunteer@cogs.me.uk or speak to the 

reception team at Glade Academy.


